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This Half Terms Value — Generosity  

Dates for 

your Diary 
Monday 5th         

December 

Non-uniform day in 

exchange for a bottle 

for the tombola 

Tuesday 6th         

December 

Christmas Fayre in 

school 3:20pm-5pm 

 

Friday 9th December 

Santa Dash during 

the school day 

Monday 12th Dec 

Christmas Jumper 

Day 

Year 5 and 6 only 

Tuesday 13th Dec 

Christmas Jumper 

Day 

Year 3 and 4 only 

Wednesday 14th 

December                     

Christmas dinner day 

Year 3 and 4 

Gurdwara  Visit 

Monday 21
st

       

November 

We had a great time at the 

Gurdwara yesterday. We had 

to wash our hands and then 

we took our shoes off. We saw 

the Guru Granth Sahib and 

watched a man wave a Chauri 

over it because it is shown lots 

of respect. Also we found out 

that Sikhs treat the Guru 

Granth Sahib like a living   

being and not like a book of scriptures. Finally, we had Langar and ate some delicious 

crisps and juice. We were welcomed very kindly by the members of the Gurdwara and 

can’t wait to visit again soon! By Kush and Lilly - 3B 

Christmas Jumpers    

Christmas jumpers can be worn on the day of your child’s Christmas performance. Year 5 

and 6 will be Monday 12th December and year 3 and 4 will be 13th December. Children 

can also wear them on Christmas dinner day which is Wednesday 14th December.  

Thursday 8th       

December 

Experience Christ-

mas in Church. Year 



Confirmation Classes 

 

Would you like your child to attend Confirmation Preparation classes at Holy Trinity Church, 
Wrockwardine Wood?  The Confirmation Preparation course is an introduction to the Christian 
faith and  will end with a Confirmation Service in school with The Bishop of Shrewsbury, the 
Right Reverend Sarah Bullock on Thursday 16th February 2023 at Wrockwardine Wood Junior 
School 1:30pm.  The course is 13 weeks long and will be held at Holy Trinity Church on Wednes-
day evenings (see planner below).  There is no obligation to complete the course or commit to 
confirmation but there is a minimum attendance requirement of at least 10 sessions.  

If your child is interested please contact the Revd Lisa Harper on 07808924223 or 
revlisaharper@icloud.com. 

Date Time Venue Subject 

2nd November 2022 6:30pm HTWW The Apostles Teaching 

9th November 2022 6:30pm HTWW Fellowship  

16th November 2022 6:30pm HTWW Breaking Bread 

23rd November 2022 6:30pm HTWW Prayer 

30th November 2022 6:30pm HTWW Resisting Evil 

7th December 2022 6:30pm HTWW Repent and Return 

14th December 2022 6:30pm HTWW Proclaim the Good News 

11th January 2023 6:30pm HTWW Seek and Serve Christ in all People 

18th January 2023 6:30pm HTWW Acknowledge Christ’s Authority 

25th January 2023 6:30pm HTWW Defending the Weak 

1st February 2023 6:30pm HTWW Issues 

4th February 2022 10:00am - 2:00pm HTWW Confirmation Retreat 

8th February 2023 6:30pm HTWW Confirmation Rehearsal 

 Christmas Fayre 

We will be hosting a Christmas craft fayre on  

6th December from 3:20pm-5pm in the school hall.  

This is an opportunity for the children to sell craft items that 

they will be making in class during an enterprise day.  

The money made from this event will be saved for next year 

when we hope to raise enough money to take the children to 

the pantomime. Future events will also contribute to this fund.  

If your child attends Wraparound Care, they will have an op-

portunity to visit the fayre with staff after school. You may 

wish to give them a small amount of money to spend. 

We would love to see you and your children at our fayre and 

everyone is welcome! 

mailto:revlisaharper@icloud.com


 

Attendance: 

 
Attendance for last week was 94.65% Not 
bad at all considering the winter vomiting bug 
is circulating! 

A gentle reminder, our policy for sickness and 
diarrhoea is to stay off school for 48hours af-
ter the last bout of symptoms.  

To help stop the spread wash your hands fre-
quently with soap and water ( I think we are all 

used to this now  ). Alcohol hand gel does 
not kill the winter vomiting virus.  

Attendance League:  

6J are holding on to the lead in upper 
school with 96.01%.  

3B are holding on to the lead in lower 
school with 74.41%. 

At Wrockwardine Wood Junior School, 

we love reading! I am so excited that 

we have a book fair coming back to 

school.  

We will be open 3.20-3.40pm every 

day after school and on the day of the 

Christmas Fayre. We will be taking card 

and cash payments. There are lots of 

fantastic books that would be perfect 

Christmas presents. Can’t wait to see 

you all!  

1st December—7th December 3:20pm-3:40pm 



White Ribbon Day 25th November  

Telford & Wrekin Council is calling on men across the borough to take a 
stand against crimes of violence against women and girls for White Ribbon 
Day 2022. Taking place on 25 November, White Ribbon Day encourages men 
and boys never to use, excuse or remain silent about violence against wom-
en. To mark this event the council and other local partners will undertake 16 
days (until 10 December 2022)of action to support the global movement 
against male violence. The White Ribbon Facebook page will raise aware-
ness, Southwater will be lit up white, and white ribbon stickers will be       
applied to local taxis, as well as West Midlands Police, Shropshire Fire and Rescue Services and council fleet 
vehicles. An event to support and engage business in Telford and Wrekin’s night time economy on drink 
spiking and other safety issues affecting women is also taking place on 9 December 2022. 
 
Domestic abuse is a common crime, not only affecting women but also 1 in 6 men as victims. Support in 
Shropshire, Telford and Wrekin is available through the Shropshire Domestic Abuse Service: call 0300 303 
1191 or email sdas@shropsdas.org.uk. 

West Mercia Women's Aid runs a 24-hour domestic abuse helpline and a live chat service for those who 

need to talk 'silently.' Call: 0800 783 1359 or visit the West Mercia Woman's Aid website.  

 

We have ensured that a member of our staff has been trained to support with domestic abuse.   

 

Bottle Mufti Day 

On Monday the 5th December we will be 

having a non uniform day in exchange for an 

unopened bottle for our bottle tombola at 

the Christmas Fayre on Tuesday 6th Decem-

ber. 

 

 

 

Bottles will be collected in the classroom. 

Wraparound Care 

The children at wraparound are thoroughly enjoying the 

new craft activities and games that have been introduced. 

We are getting ready for Christmas and having a sing song 

every morning. 

 

mailto:sdas@shropsdas.org.uk
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